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	Attendees
	Date: 31st March 2025 
Chair- Mr Markham
Prime Minister- Libby Cringle
Deputy Prime Minister- Willow Trevail
Orange Class Councillors-Evelyn Ayres & Oliver Cornish
Yellow Class Councillors- Lola Chisnall & Archie Coppins
Green Class Councillors-Harrison Wright & Ebony Sabine
Blue Class Councillors- Olivia Phipps & Toby Taylor
Indigo Class Councillors- Grace Pentecost & Louie Doveston-Walcott
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	Welcome: Mr Markham welcomed the School Council as well as the PM and DPM-who will provide the link between the School Council and the Parliament.

This week the councillors have asked their class the following question:

‘How do we think the new lunchtime structure is working? ’
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	Each Class Councillor was invited to talk about what their class liked and what could be improved upon. The tone of the meeting was overwhelmingly positive-with all classes repeating what they enjoyed. Here is a summary of these messages:


· We like the bikes 
· We like the reading area
· We like the k-a-day
· Drawing in the library
· Loads of choice of what to do
· We are all kinder to our friends because we have more space
· Not lining up-maybe we could do this at the end of the day?
· More to do
· Enjoy the go karts 
· The balance of ball sports is good
· Swing is great now it’s open
· Eating on the playground 
· Being able to use both playgrounds is good
· We like the Jenga and connect 4
· More ball game choice makes lunchtimes better
· More play equipment means we have more choice and we don’t have to wait for a turn.
· Setting up (by Year 6) is helpful for playleaders
· We don’t need to go back to class to get balls
· Older and younger children  play together 
· Walkie talkies help us not miss lunch
· It’s really fun. We enjoy go-karts and being able to move between the playgrounds
· More space to play
· Encouraging the younger children to try new things
· I like the K-a-day because you feel calm and ready for learning when you come back into class
· I like the quiet area because it’s calm
· I love the common room
· The sporting area is really good
· Playleaders are doing a good job
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	There wasn’t many suggestions as to how we could improve our lunch offer but here are the ones that he children came up with within their classes:

· We could have more things to do on the top court when waiting for go-karts/bikes
· Arts and craft area would be good
· More seating for packed lunch
· Need more seating in the quiet area
· Need more colouring pencils/more paper/colouring sheets in the quiet area
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	A.O.B.

Nil
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	Date of next meeting:
 To be confirmed
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